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Re: Application for a waste facility, reference number WO274-01 at 
Ballinphuill, Tibohine, Castlerea, Co. Roscommon. 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am writing to put forward my strong opposition to the above application. I am 
raising concern because of the proposed site’s proximity to our local National 
School in which approximately 50 students attend. I feel it is unfair to expect 
children, who are the future generations of this community, to be educated near 
such a facility. The noises and smells coming from such a facility will be 
inflicted on the youth of our community. Children should not suffer at the hands 
of such a development. 

Sincerely, 
Eugene Mearon 
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